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Dear Mr

Re: Petition lodged for a 40km/h School Speed Zone at Moggill State School

Thank you for your letter of 30 April 2004 enclosing a petition that was tabled in
Parliament of 29 April 2004 by Mr Bob Quinn MP, Member for Robina, about the speed
limit near Moggill State School. I apologise for the delay in responding.

The Department of Main Roads has recently reviewed the requirements for a school zone
on Moggill Road at the Moggill State School. I am pleased to advise that the review
found that under Queensland Transport's new School Environment Safety Guidelines, a
40km/h school zone should be implemented at this site.

Main Roads installed the new 40km/h school zone on Moggill Road, including new
signage, on 19 May 2004.

I trust this information is of assistance.

sincerely

PAUL LUCAS MP
Minister for Transport and Main Roads

Level 15 85 George Street Brisbane
GPO Box 2644 Brisbane
Queensland 4001 Australia
Telephone +617 32371949
Facsimile +617 3224 4242
Emailtransport@ministerial.qld.gov.au


